
Dear [Donor's Name], 

We are thrilled to welcome you to our [Organization Name] family! Your generous support 

makes a significant difference in our mission to [briefly state the mission or purpose of the 

organization]. 

As a valued donor, we want to keep you informed about how your contributions are making an 

impact. In the upcoming months, we will be sharing stories and updates that illustrate the 

positive change you are creating in our community. 

We invite you to take an active role in our initiatives and encourage you to reach out with any 

questions or ideas. Your feedback is important to us, and we cherish your involvement. 

Thank you once again for your generosity and support. We look forward to working together to 

create a brighter future. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 


